
 

Word of Mouth Dentistry is reopening on June 8th! 

To our loyal patients, 

We miss you! We are happy to say that we will soon be able to see you at our clinic, starting Monday June 8th.  

We have been diligently preparing for our reopening, aiming to exceed the current mandates for safety from our 
regulated colleges and the Ontario Ministry of Health regarding COVID-19. This is a longstanding philosophy at Word 
of Mouth Dentistry; in 2016 we installed a high-efficiency air purification system in our clinic, and last year we 
invested in a brand new, state of the art sterilization centre. 

Our thorough procedures and guidelines are in place to ensure you have the safest space to receive the care that 
you need. Our new protocols include: 

•  Pre-screening of all patients upon arrival at the clinic. This will include 
temperature checks and the completion of specific COVID-19 
questionnaire/consent forms. 

•  Installation of a custom Plexiglas barrier at our reception desk, and 
wearing of full PPE by all staff in accordance with each procedure. 

•  Reduced seating in our waiting room to provide adequate distance 
between patients. 

•  Patients will be required to wear a mask to enter the building and clinic, 
and are asked to arrive as close to their appointment as possible to reduce 
the time spent in the waiting room. 

•  We encourage patients to bring their own sunglasses to use as protective 
eyewear during your appointment. 

*Pictured here, our reception desk featuring the newly installed Plexiglass barrier. 

We are ready to schedule your next appointment. Please email Sonya, our treatment coordinator, 
at sonya@wordofmouthdentistry.ca, or call us at (416) 533-3712. Patients who are in need of essential dental 
treatment since the closure will be given priority for scheduling. 

Together we can adapt to this new reality and keep each other safe.  

We can't wait to see you! 
 
Dr. Montague, Dr. Mangat, Dr. Pham, Dr. Kermalli and the Team at Word of Mouth Dentistry 

Altered hours of operation: Monday-Fridays 10am-5pm. Currently closed on Saturdays 
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